## **Russ Watts**

From: Alice Mellow

Sent: Wednesday, 26 April 2023 12:36 pm

To: Steve Giles

**Subject:** FW: Cancellation of Meeting

## **Alice Mellow**

Kaihuawaere Ngahau - Events Facilitator

Great Lake Centre • Story Place, Taupō 3330
Private Bag 2005 • Taupō Mail Centre • Taupō 3352 • New Zealand

D +64 7 376 0349 T +64 7 376 0899 M 021 529 960 E amellow@taupo.govt.nz

Follow us on <u>Facebook</u> www.taupo.govt.nz

From

Sent: Tuesday, 25 April 2023 8:02 pm

To: Alice Mellow <amellow@taupo.govt.nz>

**Subject:** Cancellation of Meeting

**Caution:** This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

## Hello Alice,

Please consider that the TDC has an obigation to have during all of Wednesday April 26th, 2023 a sign on the main door of the Great Lake Centre notifying the public

that the planned meeting of Stop Co-Governance to have been held on that evening has been cancelled by the Taupo District Council.

Some 3000 flyers have been distributed throughout the region before 4:29 pm on Friday 21st when the TDC cancelled the event.

Surely that leaves the TDC with a clear obligation to notify the public?

Taupo